Fischer, Janis

From: Fischer, Janis

Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2005 12:29 PM

To: 'jbecker@maskina.com'

Subject: Transcom Communications, Inc. 2004 Missouri Public Service Commission Annual Report

Dear Mr. Becker,

Thank you for submitting the 2004 Interexchange Telecommunications Carrier (IXC) Annual Report to the Commission. I have reviewed the annual report.

The letter and information provided with the annual report referencing a name change is not adequate to change the Missouri Public Service Commission certificated company name from Transcom Communications, Inc. to Maskina Communications, Inc.

Please contact David Meyer, (573) 751-8706 from our General Counsel's Office to obtain information on changing the company's name in Missouri for purposes of the IXC certificate.

Please call or email if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Janis E. Fischer
Regulatory Auditor IV

Regulatory Auditor IV, CPA Governor Office Building 200 Madison St., Suite 440 Jefferson City, MO 65101 (573) 751-4257 janis.fischer@psc.mo.gov